

Lydgate Junior School

Headteacher: Mr S Jones
Deputy Head: Mrs J Farrell
Address: Manchester Road, Crosspool, Sheffield, S10 5DP
Telephone: 0114 2669500; Fax: 0114 2638210
Website: www.lydgatejunior.co.uk
Email: enquiries@lydgate-jun.sheffield.sch.uk



18 July 2022

Dear Parent/Carer

School Meals for the Academic Year 2022-23

The children return to school on **Monday 5 September** to week **3** of the <u>new menu</u>.

The cost of meals is £2.00 per day, £10.00 per week (5 meals) & £70.00 per half term (a meal daily, finishing on Friday 21 October). We would like to encourage parents to pay for meals for the half term in advance if possible, however parents can pay a minimum of £10.00 each time.

Sheffield City Council does not accept payment for school meals in cash or cheque and we therefore ask parents to make payment for school meals using our secure online service, Parentpay.

Payment for all meals should be made in advance of the meals being taken. Unfortunately, should payment not be received and this results in a debt of £20.00, (two week's meals) school will be unable to provide the child with a meal.

A number of children at Lydgate Junior School are entitled to free school meals. For enquiries regarding your eligibility to free school meals please contact the Sheffield City Council, Free School Meals on 2735705 or 2736401. The administration of free school meals within the school is strictly confidential.

Yours sincerely

S R Jones HEAD TEACHER







